
Over recent years as the cost of ministry has increased sharply and the Church  
Commissioners have withdrawn funding (see companion leaflet Why is the 
Church no longer free?) the cost of Parish Share has increased greatly from a 
relatively small contribution to shared services to one which now pays for 
around 75% of all shared costs of ministry.


